
           

                                                
 

A family oriented not-for-profit bass club 
with emphasis on family, conservation and sportsmanship 

12886 Interurban Ave S 
Seattle, Washington 98168 

Dear Friend, 
 

You may not know us by name, but perhaps you have seen members of Northend Bass Club fishing 
for bass on any number of lakes across our great state or towing our boats on the highways and 
byways to and from.  Maybe you know some folks from other bass fishing clubs around the state 
involved in (catch & release) tournament fishing.  Whatever the case, we are very interested in 
including you and your business in this year’s event.   
 
Tournament bass fishing has plenty of male participation, we decided to see what we could do to get 
more of our wives, daughters, sisters, mothers, aunts, grandmothers, or just plain friends out on the 
water spending time and having fun.  Back in 2007 our club decided to step up to fill a void in 
Washington’s ‘open tournament’ circuit and we hosted our first “Jack & Jill” event.  We also decided 
this was an opportunity to raise money for community needs and developed a partnership with local 
charitys and to date, with the help of Sponsors and Contestants we have brought our total charitable 
contributions to over $50,000 since we started the Jack & Jill Tournament.  We are excited to 
continue doing what we can to benefit our community. 
 
Bass fishing is a passion and once you get into it, you get ‘hooked’ as they say.  We anticipate 
another great year of interest and participation in our event.  Your partnership will help us continue 
to grow this annual event.   
 
As Tournament Director, I invite you to donate products and services representative of your business 
for the 2025 Jack & Jill Open taking place July 19th & 20th at Potholes Reservoir. Some sponsors have 
provided cash and other items of value including gift baskets, original artwork, gift certificates, fishing 
tackle, boat supplies, etc.  Regardless of the donation, let’s talk.  We would love to see where we 
could use your donations in our tournament raffle, which takes place right before the final awards 
ceremony. 
 
 

One final thought to ponder! 
As we go through life, remember to laugh and have fun with family and friends...memories of those 
moments will last a life time! 
 

Thanks for considering us and we hope to see you on the water ~~~~~~ <’)))))>< ~~~~~~~  
 

Northend Bass Club 
E-MAIL   mike.lukjanowicz@gmail.com 

Or visit our club website @ http://www.northendbass.com 


